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From: Nicole Fitzpatrick  
Sent: 1 August 2023 12:55 
To: ElectorateOffice Murray  
Subject: transgrid project 
   
  
I'm hoping that you are aware of the new transgrid project to run through your electorate and the 
current discord with the way transgrid has handled the community consultation and the strong 
opposition to this project. Transgrid employees are insinuating that this project is already a done deal 
and locals' opposition to this is fruitless. Even telling farmers if they don't agree they'll compulsorily 
acquire their land. The Murray River Council has also been complicit in its duty to the people it 
represents. The local farmers and local community who oppose this project would love for your 
involvement to look at the finer details of the project and what if any benefit it will have to our 
community because all we can see is the loss of valuable farmland and the devastation it will have on 
our community 
  
Regards Nicole Fitzpatrick 

 

 
 




